2024-08-20 CC AGENDA
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION - MISC. - 4-WAY STOP NEEDED

From: Maya Polimac <maya.polimac@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 11:18 AM
To: Boyles,Drew (Mayor) <dboyles@elsegundo.org>; Pimentel, Chris (Mayor Pro Tem) <cpimentel@elsegundo.org>;

Pirsztuk, Carol (Council Member) <cpirsztuk@elsegundo.org>; Giroux, Lance (Council Member)
<Igiroux@elsegundo.org>; Baldino, Ryan <rbaldino@elsegundo.org>; Weaver, Tracy (City Clerk)
<tweaver@elsegundo.org>; *ALL CITY CLERKS <ALLCITYCLERKS@elsegundo.org>; Planning <Planning@elsegundo.org>

Subject: 4-way stop needed: Franklin and Whiting

Dear all,

This morning | witnessed an accident where a pedestrian was hit crossing Franklin Avenue. A truck drove
right into her and knocked her down hard. She was well enough to get up and stand, but her shoulder and
arm were hurt. This is just one of the many incidents and close-calls we've had at the intersection of
Franklin and Whiting.

Because Whiting turns to El Segundo Blvd, many non-resident beach goers take it to get to the Grand
beach. When they get to Franklin, cars stop briefly and move forward, not realizing Franklin has no stop. |
also see so many parents and kiddos struggling to cross after and before they frequent Candy Cane park.
It's scary! By making this intersection into a 4-way stop, drivers would HAVE to stop and slow down before
proceeding. This proposal may not prevent all the accidents, but it will definitely help curb them.

| ask and plead with you to help make this a safer intersection. If there's a need for a petition or
documentation from residents we would gladly provide it, as | am not the only one wanting this stop-

change to take place.

Thank you for your time,

Maya Polimac
(proud El Segundo resident & parent of two amazing ESUSD kiddos)



